
We met in person on the 25th July. And used our time together for all of you to design 
and plan training for the staff team. The training is on technology and its importance in
your life. You all hope to do this training in the October break we just have to make 
sure no ones families have any other commitments and plans. You all took turns in 
talking, listening to each other’s point of views and were respectful of each other 
through out. 

You agreed on a design for your T-shirts, that you will wear at the safari park. As well as
this we planned how to advertise the young persons forum and the laser tag. These 
will be advertised on leaflets inside cups and handed out to every young person that 
attends the safari park. 

You all also plan to run a competition for the young people at the safari park to design 
a YPF logo. 


